
  
ROYAL GOVERNMENT OF BHUTAN 

Ministry of Finance 

 HUMAN RESOURCE DIVISION  

MoF/HRD/5(3)/2025/222                              September 30, 2025 

 

Announcement for shortlisting candidates for Goldsmith Position  

The Ministry of Finance is pleased to shortlist the following candidates for the post of Goldsmith position 

as reannounced on September 18, 2025. The date of Viva-Voce and the Practical Test is as mentioned 

below; 

1. Practical Test Date: October 7-8, 2025 

2. Venue  : Goldsmith Section, DPP 

3. Time  : 9.30 am to 4 pm 

 

1. Viva-Voce Date : October 9, 2022 

2. Venue  : Conference Hall, DNP 

3. Time  : 9.30 am 

 

Goldsmith (8 Slots) 

Sl. 

No. 
CID No. Remarks  

1 10302004353 Shortlisted 

2 11308006673 Shortlisted 

3 10603000656 Shortlisted 

4 11308006672 Shortlisted 

5 11515002793 Shortlisted 

6 11101001522 Shortlisted 

7 11314000535 Shortlisted 

8 11305004646 Shortlisted 

9 10801002788 Shortlisted 

10 10207000187 Shortlisted 

11 10801003173 Shortlisted 

12 11411002943 Shortlisted 

13 11806001678 Shortlisted 

14 11608003684 Shortlisted 

15 11608003870 Shortlisted 

16 11601001534 Shortlisted 

17 11504004055 Shortlisted 

18 11101003939 Shortlisted 

19 10903000394 Shortlisted 

20 10605001847 Shortlisted 

21 11504002890 Shortlisted 
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The shortlisted candidates who intend to withdraw their candidature for the selection interview may do so 

in writing via email to hrd@mof.gov.bt at least one day before the date of the interview. 

 

For clarification, please contact HR, MoF at 00975-2-322268/321568 during office hours. 
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